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Comments: I am writing to ask the Forest Service to withdraw the land swap proposal as it stands and consider

an approach that draws on greater input from the general public and local stakeholders. The needs of the Lost

Lake Resort owner are reasonable considering the large numbers of visitors who enjoy the Lost Lake each year -

historically, I pass through on foot during hikes on neighboring trails - as are the concerns of the Forest Service

who is charged with providing a safe, healthy forest for visitors. Why removing LSR designation lakeside is the

only viable means for resolving principal party concerns would be better served, in my opinion, by a longer public

comment period and greater transparency regarding details. As so would be clarifications on the short-term and

long-term environmental impact of removing LSR designation lakeside, swap or no swap. Devising an alternative

action B might also better serve the process as well as the definitive outcome.

 


